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To whom it may concern
I wish to lodge that I am strongly opposed and in fact deeply concerned by the news that

 is underway to the Department of Transport for the road widening scheme at
Stone Henge. 
Is it not enough that we are blasting an ever-widening hole into the ozone layer and filling
the oceans with plastic? Surely we should be doing all we can to re-wild the planet and
leave well alone the structures that pre-date us by so many generations? This is not a
development that has convinced the general public of its virtues by way of either publicity
or persuasion. 
Please take all the concerns you may be receiving seriously. 

Kind thanks 
Lucy Forbes Moss 




